
Friday Update, September 16, 2022 

  

Good evening Sulphur Springs Union School District Families. This is Dr. 

Catherine Kawaguchi, your Superintendent with a Friday Update, September 

16, 2022. 
 

   
 

 

 

  

 

  

  

Last Spring, students in grades 3-6 participated in the State’s Smarter 

Balanced Assessments in English Language Arts and Math, as well as, Science 

for 5th grade. The scores from these assessments are located in the Aeries 

Parent Portal. Please be sure to complete the Data Confirmation in the 

Aeries Parent Portal, and click on the left-hand side of the page to see your 

student's score report. Paper copies are available by request 

at macosta@sssd.k12.ca.us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  
 

  

During the months of September and October, all schools are focusing on 

supporting our students to be in school daily and on time. Please know that 
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if your child is needing assistance with attendance, we have supports in place 

to assist the family. We thank you for partnering with us to support your 

child.  

 

 

 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Sulphur Springs Union School District 

Celebrating 150 Years of Educating Students! 

  
SAVE THE DATE!! 

  
We are excited to share with all of our families and alumni from Sulphur 

Springs Union School District that we are going to be celebrating 150 years 

of educating students on Saturday, October 22, 2022 from 10:00 AM to 2:00 
PM at Sulphur Springs Community School! At the celebration, we will be 

opening the event with our Board of Trustees, and there will be students and 

alumni singing on stage! We will also go back in time to 1872 with a message 



from Thomas Mitchell, whose family started a school in their home kitchen 

on the Mitchell Ranch property. We will have pioneer activities for children 

such as panning for gold, doll and rope making, and churning butter. There 

will be student performances from all of our nine schools. For additional 

information about this amazing celebration, please go to the District 

website and you will see all of the history posted about our District.  

  

More information to come about this very exciting event!!! 
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Wishing you and your family a restful weekend. Thank you.  
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